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This Week’s Opportunities 

(9.21.25—9.27.25) 

9.21.25    9:45  am Sunday School 

                         11:00  am Worship Service 

  12:00  pm Youth Council Mtg. 

    2:00  pm CARE 

9.22.25    1:30  pm Kingdom Encourager’s Bible Study  

9.24.25    9:15  am Gloucester Women’s Bible Study 

    6:00  pm Children’s Choir 

    6:00  pm Youth in Action 

    6:30  pm Team KID 

    6:30  pm Bible Study & Prayer Mtg. 

    7:30  pm Adult Choir 

9.26.25    6:30  pm Men’s Bible Study   

Future Opportunities 

(9.28.25—10.4.25) 

9.28.25    9:45  am Sunday School 

                         11:00  am Worship Service 

    2:00  pm CARE 

9.29.25  10:00  am WMU Leader Council Mtg.  

    1:30  pm Kingdom Encourager’s Bible Study 

9.30.25    7:00  pm  Speak-Up Mtg. 

10.1.25    9:15  am Gloucester Women’s Bible Study 

    5:30  pm Pizza with Pastor 

    6:00  pm Children’s Choir 

    6:00  pm Youth in Action 

    6:30  pm Team KID 

    6:30  pm Bible Study & Prayer Mtg. 

    7:30  pm Adult Choir 

10.2.25  10:00  am WMU Craft Day 

10.3.25    6:30  pm Men’s Bible Study   

 

CHURCH EMAIL: office@gpbc.church 
 

CHURCH WEBSITE:  GPBC.church 
 

Online Giving:  GPBC.church/give 
Live Service Streaming:  GPBC.church/media 
(or just click “Watch Live” on the homepage) 



September 14, 2025 

11a Worship 91 Sunday School 57 

General Receipts $    4,922.00 Alma Hunt Ministry $       340.00 

Lottie Moon Ministry $         20.00   

September Tellers:  Gail Mongold & Alice Smith 
 

September Ushers:  Sonya Anthony, Stan Gandee 

   Jamie Moore, Stewart Wood 

  Today:    Next Week: 
 

Deacon:  Keith Belvin  Jamie Moore 

SS Nursery:   Ashley Henson   Madison McNeil 

Infant Nursery:  Ashley Henson  Madison McNeil 

Young Child:      Madison McNeil  Christie Riedel 

Older Child:  Denise Gandee  Jayme Sanford 

Anniversaries: 
 

9.22  Chip & Marie Rowley 

Birthdays:   
 

9.23  Sharon Warren 

9.27  J.C. West 

9.26  Victoria Dawson 

9.27  Paulette Ashe 

WMU—Alma Hunt Offering 2025 
 

Our WMU (HerMission) has established a goal of $2,000 for 
Gloucester Point Baptist Church for this year’s 

Alma Hunt Offering. 
 

Please be in prayer for this year’s giving. 
Items up for grabs!  
The closet in the children's room was just cleaned out and 
straightened up. There are some unneeded items up for 
grabs: storage containers, children's games, craft supplies, 
etc. Items are on the tables in the last classroom on the 
right on the children's wing. Please stop by and take what 
you can use. Items will be available for 2 weeks.  ~ 
Thanks!  

2026 Proposed Budget Requests 

The Stewardship Committee is asking that all Committees 
submit their 2026 Proposed Budget Requests no later 
than Sunday, 28 September. 

Please place budget requests in the Stewardship 
Committee box located in the church office. 

For any questions contact: Chris Hutson 804.357.9205 

Thank you GPBC! 
We would like to extend a thank you to 
everyone at Gloucester Point Baptist Church 
for their kindness, hard work, and support in 
making Anthony’s ordination such a special 
day. We are truly grateful to all those who have 

poured out their love into our family and helped us grow in the faith.  
 

We appreciate Pastor Dillon and his family for all the work they are 
doing for God’s church. Most importantly, we praise God, and thank 
Him always because, “I am confident of this very thing, that He who 
began a good work in you will complete it until the day of Jesus 
Christ.”  Philippians 1:6  
 

In Him,  The Riedel Family 


